
GGA Board Meeting 
January 6, 2025 

 
Meeting was conducted via web conferencing on Zoom 
President Bob Diamond called the meeting to order at 10:00am.   
In attendance: Bob Diamond, Rich Frisch, Pete Heckel, Jerry Martin, Matt Van Patten,  
Gary Guttman, Jim Okeiff,  
Quorum present. 
 
Approval of Minutes  
November 2024 minutes were approved.  
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Rich reported the expenses for the month of December $37 $12 for etchings, $324 for Pro Ap-
preciation Dinner, and $20 each in tips to Tom and Chris for bag handling during GGA events. 
Income for 2024 was $3,076 with expenses of $2,500.  As of December 31st, we have $576  
available. 
 
Events 
Bob reviewed December events.  Closing Day good format with good turnout 22 players. Pro 
Appreciation Dinner with 31 people was good.  Menu and facility were good. 
 
2025 
Board discussed adding $150 to the Ryder Cup Event with Montgomery CC.  Gary advised  
everyone he was not getting any response from Montgomery at this time. 
Our GGA event schedule will continue to be tweaked as we move into the year. 
Matt is waiting on dates from Montgomery and Lakewood for away mixers. 
Gary advised Woodmont is out of the Senior B events.  Please let Gary know if you have any 
clubs that may have interest. 
 
New Business 
Bob sent the Board meeting schedule out for 2025. 
Bob asked everyone for feedback regarding Welcome Letter. 
Bob advised the only changes to the Brochure are the 2024 winners of events.  Bob plans on 
giving Karen Ruth a copy of the Brochure by beginning of March. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:23 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rich Frisch, Treasurer 




